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                                                                                                                                          days' notice. 
June 17, 2002 
 
Transmittal No. 115 
        FCC Registration No. 0004-3337-12 
Commission’s Secretary 
Office of the Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Common Carrier Bureau 
 
The accompanying revised interstate access service tariff pages issued by Illinois Consolidated 
Telephone Company and bearing F.C.C. No. 2 are sent to you for filing in compliance with the 
requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. 
 
This filing consists of tariff pages to become effective July 2, 2002 as indicated on the following 
Check Sheets: 

Tariff F.C.C. No. 2 
One Hundred Ninth Revised Page 1 

Fifty-Seventh Revised Page 1.1 
Fifty-Fifth Revised Page 1.2 

 
The revised pages are the result of comprehensive access service cost and demand projections 
developed for the period July 1, 2002 through June 30, 2003. 
 
Cost support material documenting the proposed rate changes as specified in 47 CFR Section 
61.38 of the Commission's Rules and Regulations is attached. Completed Tariff Review Plan 
Worksheets applicable to Tier 2A companies and certification as to the accuracy of the data 
presented are also enclosed. 
 
The required $655.00 fee has been sent under separate cover to the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, 
PA.  Please address any correspondence regarding this transmittal to me at the address listed 
below, by telephone at (217) 235-3316, or by fax at (217) 235-3500. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Thomas O. McMinn 
Regulatory Services 


